
 

 Christmas Disco! 

Wednesday 19th December, 4-6pm  
  

The Friends of Hollygirt School committee invites children in Years 3 – 6 to the Christmas Disco. 
 

This will be held on Wednesday 19th December 2018 in the Senior School Hall from 4.00pm until 
6.00pm.  Children will change into their party clothes under teacher supervision before going over to the 

main building. Children should be collected from the Main School Foyer at 6pm. 
 

There is no charge for this event as it is a gift from The Friends of Hollygirt School committee.  
However, children will still need to confirm their attendance before the event so that numbers can be 

catered for. 
 

If your child would like to attend, please confirm by returning the slip below by Thursday 6th December. 
 As there will be food at the event, please also give details of any allergies and dietary requirements 

below. 
 

We hope that they have a wonderful evening! 
 

  -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Christmas Disco! 

Wednesday 19th December, 4-6pm  
 

Name of Pupil________________________________________   Class: __________________ 
 

I give my permission for my child to attend the Friends of Hollygirt Christmas Disco on Wednesday 19th 
December 2018.  I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I 
understand that there is some level of risk in every activity, but that this activity will be managed to 
minimise the risks involved. 
 
I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity. 
 
I acknowledge that my child will need to be collected from Senior School at 6pm 
 
If your child has any dietary requirements/allergies, please detail them below: 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ________________________________    Date: ______________ 

 
 

Please return by Thursday 6th December to your child’s Class Teacher 


